
 

 

SBR/CFE 
 
22nd March 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
OAW Easter Activity & Food Programme 2022 
 
We are really excited to be working with our letting partners again to be able to offer 
our popular Holiday Activities & Food Programme during the first week of the Easter 
holidays: Week commencing 4th April. 
 

These activities are totally FREE for children in our local community 
who receive benefits-related free school meals. 

 
Snacks, drinks and a hot lunch are all included free of charge each day. 
 
The activities are running for 4 days: Monday 4th through to Thursday 7th April. 
 

 
Activity Age Description 

 
Time 

Multi-Sport 9-16 years 

 
Lots of different sports including basketball, 
dodgeball and football 

 
10am – 2pm 

Dance  8-16 years 

 
 
Freestyle dance with A & M’s Dance school 

 
10am – 2pm 

Active Science  
10-16 
years 

Practical based science activities including 
rocket ship building and launching and an 
investigation of medieval siege devices 

 
10am – 2pm 

Fitness Suite 
14-16 
years 

 
Opportunity to use a range of equipment and 
undertake challenges in the Fitness Suite 

 
11am – 3pm 

 
Swimming 

11-16 
years 

Swimming lessons for non-swimmers with a 
qualified swimming coach: held at Signhills 
Academy pool 

 
11am – 3pm 

 
 
 



 

 

Further information: 
 

• All activities will be held at Oasis Academy Wintringham with the exception 
the Swimming lessons. 

• Swimming lessons will take place at Signhills Academy pool. Participants will 
be transported by the Academy minibus to and from the venue. 

• Please register each day at OAW main reception. 
• Activities are open to children of mixed ages, please see activities timetable. 
• Please note there is an age restriction for the fitness activity: Students in Year 

9 or above may participate. 
• Your child can attend for as few or as many of these days as they would like.  

 
BOOK to secure your child’s place NOW! 

 
Please complete and submit the booking, medical and consent form below by 

Friday 1st April: 
 

https://bit.ly/3ij0eRs 
 
 

Please complete a booking form for each child that wishes to take part. 

If you any difficulties completing this form, please contact our Academy staff who will 
be happy to help you. 

Important to note: We are still operating with Covid risk management measures 
and would ask you not to send your child if they have tested positive on a lateral flow 
test or has symptoms. 

There may be other activities throughout the North East Lincolnshire area that 
your child may wish to take part in. You will need the following code when 
booking: HAFEASTER22 

If you have any queries about our HAF programme, please email: 
Steve.Broderick@oasiswintringham.org 

We look forward to seeing your child/children during the Easter holidays! 

 

Yours sincerely 

Steve Broderick 

Associate Assistant Principal, Sport & Health 

https://bit.ly/3ij0eRs
mailto:Steve.Broderick@oasiswintringham.org

